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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear Families and Community,
It is hard to believe we are over halfway through the term. This
term has been a busy one and we are very excited to see the
start of our Kaurna Language Trial. We were very fortunate to
be one of only 10 schools who were invited to participate.
Research shows that students benefit greatly from learning
Languages and the three classes (and the Preschool) who are
involved in learning Kaurna Language are really excited to be
part of this trial and are enjoying sharing their learning.
Our ACEO (Aboriginal Community Education Officer) Vicki is our
Kaurna Language Educator and is supported by the class
teachers. The classes that are involved are: Room 11, Room 10,
Room 9 and the Preschool.
If you have children in these classes, please ask them about the
Kaurna Language they are learning. Hopefully everyone will
start hearing some Kaurna language being used around our
school.

JUST A REMINDER - We are moving into Coughs and Colds
season. Can everyone please remember to keep children at
home if they are unwell. This will help stop the spread of colds
and flus and ensure that students are healthy and at school
being the best learners they can be.
Thank you. Have a wonderful weekend
Denise Squire, Principal

Friday 6 June
PUPIL FREE DAY

Diary Dates

Friday 4 July
Last day of Term 2
Early dismissal at 2pm

Monday 9 June
PUBLIC HOLIDAY
KING’S BIRTHDAY
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Friday 13 June
SAPSASA Boys Football

Friday 27 June
SAPSASA Girls Football

Tuesday 17 June
Governing Council
Meeting at 7pm
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OUR VALUES IN ACTION
This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating
our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a
positive place to learn, grow and achieve.

We would like to that our Parent Club for
running our first second hand uniform
pop up. It was a great success and greatly
appreciated by our school community. 

We are so proud of the individual
contributions each student has made
towards our Reconciliaiton Week display
in the library.
 

Last week Room 9 were brave and got up
at Monday Meeting to share the Kaurna
language greeting song they have been
learning with Ms Vicki. 



R o om 2 - w e e k 5
Apple picking

LRoom 2 went apple picking with Miss Kirsty
in the school garden and got to taste the
fruits of our labour. We were joined by Mr.
J, a student teacher, who spent some time
with us during the day. These were fresh,
organic apples grown at school. To quote
most of the students: "This is the best
apples I have ever tasted!! 
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NOMINATIONS OPEN
1 TO 30 JUNE
Nominate an amazing team, colleague or yourself today
education.sa.gov.au/awards
RECOGNISING EXCELLENCE AND
EQUITY IN PUBLIC EDUCATION

2025
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